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Half Term Achievements

A big shout out to the following children for their out of school
achievements:

Lilly Rafter Reception - Gymnast Star of the Week and
Football Trainer of the Week at Football Academy. Incredible
work Lilly!

Finally, well done to the children in Class R, Class 1 and Class 2
who have improved their Spanish subject knowledge and
vocabulary  in Lingua Sports sessions with Mrs Gill.

Upcoming Events

During the Summer term, there will be many opportunities for
children to participate in Cricket competitions. Years 5 & 6 will
have Cricket lessons with Cheshire Cricket.

After school clubs will be announced after the Easter holidays.

Sports Day will be held in the Summer term 2 - details will be
confirmed nearer the time.

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education
Leader

We have been very lucky to receive the following from Michael
Gilbert (Head Coach of Widnes Wild Ice Hockey Academy):

- Widnes Wild Ice Hockey Game Tickets (Sunday 10th
April) at Planet Ice Widnes.

- Hockey Excellence Vouchers (1 free hockey excellence
session on Saturday mornings 8.15am).

If you are interested in either of these please contact
sec.thebrow@halton.gov.uk. Tickets will be issued on a first come
first served basis (children will receive 2 tickets - 1 child and 1
adult).
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